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To: Distribution

Subj: HEALTH AND SAFETY PLAN FOR OPERATION AND MAINTENANCE/
PERFORMANCE MONITORING AT VARIOUS SITES, PEARL HARBOR

NAVAL COMPLEX

The draft Site Health and Safety Plan is forwarded as enclosure (1) for your review and
comments. The plan describes policies and procedures that will be used to proteqt
workers during the monitoring, inspection, and maintenance of the product extraction

systems.

We respectfully request that you review this document and forward your comments to
us within 60 days.

Should you have any questions, please contact Ms. Michelle Yoshioka of our
Environmental Restoration Product Line at (808) 472-1431.

Sincerely,

LTONT N
LEIGHTON G. M. WONG

Business Line Manager
Environmental

Encl:

(1) Draft Site Health and Safety,
Plan, Operation & Maintenance/
Performance Monitoring at Various
Sites, Pearl Harbor, Hawaii =L
of Aug 06 '
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Distribution:

Dr. Keith Kawaoka

Hazard Evaluation and Emergency
Response Office

State of Hawaii, Department of Health

919 Ala Moana Blvd., 2nd Floor

Honolulu, HI 96814
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Mr. Laurence Lau (w/o encl)
1250 Punchbowl Street
Kinau Hale

Honolulu, HI 96813
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